
 

 
 

   

     

 

 

 

24th October 2022 

 

 

Subject: Young plant material premium announcement 

 

Dear Fairtrade Partners, 

 

In September 2018, the Standards Committee (SC) approved the change in the Fairtrade Premium for young 
plant material from 10% of the commercial price to 0.01 Euros per unit. The SC suspended the decision and 
deferred its implementation for a further date while analysing ongoing wage improvement pilots.     

These pilots have now ended so that the Premium change will be made applicable for young plants destined 
to the 2023 season and onwards.  

As of November 1st 2022, all premium payers for products bought for the 2023 season and beyond shall 
pay the fixed Fairtrade Premium for young plant material of 0.01 Euros per unit.  

 

For more information, please contact the Standards and Pricing Unit: standards-pricing@fairtrade.net. 

 

Best regards, 

Ricardo Guimaraes 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Ricardo Guimaraes 
Head of Pricing  
r.guimaraes@fairtrade.net 

To: Fairtrade young plant material producers and 
traders 

cc:  Standards Committee 
 Fairtrade International staff 
  FLOCERT staff 
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